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Announcement # 22-23                    Date: March 25, 2022 

 
Suspension of Tax Transcript Requirements 
 

 

Due to IRS delays, effective immediately, Pennymac is temporarily suspending the existing Pennymac Tax 

Transcript requirements. 

 

A new announcement will be issued when the requirements are reinstated. 

 

Note: USDA transactions require Tax Transcripts and Correspondents remain responsible for complying with 

all USDA requirements.  

 

In addition, there are no changes to the current guideline requirements for a signed 4506-C. 

 
 

Please contact your Sales Representative with any questions. 

 

 

 


